
 

February 3, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Lance Kinzer, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kinzer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2569 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2569 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the year before the expiration of an exception to the Open Records 

Act, the Revisor of Statutes must certify to the President of the Senate and the Speaker of the 

House of Representatives, by July 15, the language and statutory citation of each exception 

which will expire the following year.  HB 2569 follows that sequence and the identified 

exceptions would be extended until July 1, 2017. 

 

 HB 2569 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


